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Officer Vacancy Policy 
SGA Policy #33 

 

In the event of a vacancy of a Student Government office, any members who are 

interested must submit a letter of intent by the deadline given.   The appointment 

will be based on a majority vote by the Student Government body at a regular 

business meeting.   

 

 

 


